
From: rsmorley55@hotmail.com 
To: rsmorley55@hotmail.com 
Subject: ACSC February 2015 E‐Notes 
Date: Tue, 3 Feb 2015 23:21:39 ‐0500 

Dear ACSC Presidents,   
  
We hope this finds you healthy and happy and hope that you enjoyed our first Winter 
Workshop meeting at North Myrtle Beach! We are already in the planning stages for our 
Summer Workshop hosted by the NVSC. We have had requests for our winter 
workshop presentations. All presentations are on www.shagdance.com 
under President's Corner. 
  
If you have received this e-mail and your shag club information needs to be updated, 
please do so by visiting our website at www.shagdance.com . On our home page you 
will see Club info, please update your shag club information. It assures your cub that 
you will receive all information that you need. 
  
The Summer Workshop flyer is attached  and please remember this is a required 
meeting. Make your reservations early so NVSC will be able to plan and host a 
wonderful party for all of us. 
  
I hope that your club has taken advantage of the SOS Cruise Raffle tickets. There is  no 
cost to your club and a it is a great way to make money for your club. The raffle tickets 
are $10 each and your club gets half the money. The winning ticket will be drawn at the 
Summer Workshop. Please contact Helen Still, SOS Board Chairman for tickets. 
Her email is helro@pbtcomm.net. 
 . 
I know that your clubs are working on floats, walking troupes etc. for our SOS Parade. 
The parade is always the last Saturday of Spring SOS. This year the parade is on April 
25, 2015 at 1:00 p.m. Our parade route will be the same as last year. Registration forms 
for the parade are on www.shagdance.com., on the left of the web page you will see 
Parade, please print those and mail to Don David, 242 Golden Oaks Drive, Murrells 
Inlet, SC  29576. The deadline for submitting a parade form is April 1, 2015. The name 
of our parade will be "The Third Beginning". So let's put those thinking caps on, get 
those ideas in place and have a fun afternoon full of laughs and fellowship at SOS. 
  
SOS Cards: Please send a club check for any SOS cards that have been sold. The next 
deadline for cards is April 1, 1015. All club checks need to be mailed to SOS, P.O. Box 
4456, North Myrtle Beach, SC  29597. All shag club data recorded forms will be mailed 
to Pat Smith, 407 Ivy Circle, Anderson, SC  29621 or emailed to 
psossmith@charter.net.  
  
The Carefree Times is a great way to advertise your club parties. Shag club party 
pictures, articles, and news are also welcomed. Please see the attached flyer. 
  



The ACSC Board Team, 
  
Ken, Robin, Lisa, Allen and Judy 
  
  
All contact information for ACSC/SOS Board members can be found on 
www.shagdance.com. We all proudly serve you and if you have questions or concerns 
we are always available. 
 
 



 
 



 


